
This school year, the North Vancouver School District is introducing a variety 
of initiatives connected to assessment, reporting and curriculum. 

One of these initiatives is a Communicating Student Learning Pilot focusing 
on Student, Teacher, Family Conferencing in lieu of a traditional report card 
for the first reporting period. This conferencing pilot involves all elementary 
schools within the Sutherland Family of Schools.

To learn more about the Communicating Student Learning Pilot, the North 
Vancouver School District invites you to attend a Parent information session 
on the conference structure and the related reporting changes.  

When: 

Time: 

Where: 

Thursday, October 17, 2019

7:00 – 8:00 PM 

Sutherland Secondary School

1860 Sutherland Ave.

    Elementary Schools in the
Sutherland Family of Schools

Communicating Student Learning Pilot

Parent Information Evening




